
Gmail
byGoogle

Joyce George <joyce@siloamhomes.org>

Test Message - HTML Format:Christmas prayer bench
1 message

Siloam Missionary Homes <Siloam_Missionary_Homes@mail.vresp.com>
To: joyce@siloamhomes.org

Mon, Jul 27, 2015 at 3:03 PM

Graham Presbyterian Youth

Mebane Presbyterian Youth

Twee iShare

Click to view this emall in a browser

July 27, 2015

Christmas Prayer Benches

Dear Friends of Siloam,

Greetings in the wonderful name of our Savior and Lord Jesus Christ. I

pray that this letter finds you all doing well and serving the Lord with
gladness in your hearts.

It's been a busy hot summer here in the Carolinas. The average

temperature has been in the mid 90's. Summers bring young people and

work groups and they do a great job on projects. Three of our major

projects have been to finish the yurts, the bathhouse and our walking

trails. Two of the churches, Graham Presbyterian and Mebane

Presbyterian, have spent hours on the walking trails. Not only did they

do part of the trails, but put in a wooden walking bridge in honor of

Dwight Johnson. Dwight has done a lot of work here over the years and

one morning while praying for him, because he was having surgery, one

of the kids from his church said, "Let's name the trail we are doing in

honor of Mr. Johnson!" So we did.

We also praise the Lord for all the pine mulch we got from Chris and

Wanda Braxton, the stone from Scott Mitchell and the path lights from

Andy Bowersox. When completed, the walking trails will circle our

campus and be about 3/4 of a mile.

Last evening, Joyce and I walked over the bridge and sat on a bench

that overlooks a valley and I was thinking about the number of times

get "peopled out." Have you ever felt that way? It's like I need to go

somewhere and hide and be alone. Just me and the Lord and allow Him




